
 
 

 

TRADE NOTICE NO.   02 / 2016 

 

Aurangabad, dated the 21st January, 2016 

 

 
Sub: - Initiatives towards Good Governance – reg. 

 
 Attention of all Trade & Industry is invited to the Board’s Letter F. No. 
296/267/2014-CX.9 dated 07.01.2015 issued by the CBEC, New Delhi. 

 
 In this regard, it is reiterated that indirect tax administration considers all 

taxpayers as the cornerstone of our economic independence and prosperity. 
Therefore, it is important to further simplify and modernize the tax system, expand 
the tax base and improve compliance. This is in tandem with the Central 

Government’s objective to ensure Good Governance. To this end, it has been decided 
that one day of the week, viz, Wednesday (9 AM to 1 PM) has been designated as 

Taxpayer’s day wherein Heads of all offices in the field will meet the Taxpayers 
without any prior appointment in order to address their grievances expeditiously. 
 

 All the Trade Association & Chambers of Commerce and members of the 
Regional Advisory Committee/Public Grievance Committee are requested to circulate 
and publicize the contents of this Trade Notice amongst their member constituents. 

 
 

 Sd/- 
(C.L. MAHAR) 

COMMISSIONER 

F. No. VGN (30)24/TC/2010 
Aurangabad, the 21st January, 2016. 

 
Copy forwarded to all as per the official mailing list for Trade/Department. 
 

 
 

 

 


